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 David Skuse As a resident of Goldhurst Terrace, I would like to object to the removal of this attractive tree. Especially given 

lack of supporting evidence RE damage caused by the tree. I recently moved into the property, with a contract 

for 2 years, based in large part on the attractiveness of the street and view of the tree (directly opposite my 

window).
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